
GUIDELINES FOR VISITOR PRESENTATIONS  
 

Welcome to the Chanhassen City Council Meeting.  In the interest of open communications, the 
Chanhassen City Council wishes to provide an opportunity for the public to address the City 
Council.  That opportunity is provided at every regular City Council meeting during Visitor 
Presentations. 
 

• Anyone seeking a response or action from the City Council following their presentation 
is required to complete and submit a Citizen Action Request Form. An online form is 
available at https://www.chanhassenmn.gov/action or paper forms are available in the 
city council chambers prior to the meeting. 
 

• Anyone indicating a desire to speak during Visitor Presentations will be acknowledged 
by the Mayor.  When called upon to speak, state your name, address, and topic.  All 
remarks shall be addressed to the City Council as a whole, not to any specific member(s) 
or to any person who is not a member of the City Council. 
 

• A total of thirty minutes is allotted for Visitor Presentations. Priority is given to 
Chanhassen residents. An additional thirty minutes may be provided after General 
Business items are complete at the discretion of the City Council. 
 

• If there are a number of individuals present to speak on the same topic, please designate a 
spokesperson that can summarize the issue.  
 

• Limit your comments to five minutes.  Additional time may be granted at the discretion 
of the Mayor.  If you have written comments, provide a copy to the Council. Comments 
may also be emailed to the City Council at council@chanhassenmn.gov.  
 

• During Visitor Presentations, the Council and staff listen to comments and will not 
engage in discussion.  Council members or the City Manager may ask questions of you in 
order to gain a thorough understanding of your concern, suggestion or request. 
 

• Please be aware that disrespectful comments or comments of a personal nature, directed 
at an individual either by name or inference, will not be allowed.  Personnel concerns 
should be directed to the City Manager. 
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